Green Earth 2050
1917 Churchill Blvd.

August, 1 2004

Mr. Mon. E. Baggs, President
Student Writing Projects R Us
159 Edgewood Drive
Richland, WA 99352

Dear Mr. Baggs:
Subject: Term Project Submission

| am pleased to submit this term project detailing the feasibility of a wide scale adoption of
advanced irrigation technology for home use. The report, in its entirety, is attached to this
letter.

The purpose of the term project was to address the rising fear of a global water shortage
with smarter irrigation of private landscaping. This document was contracted 07/23/2004
for Mr. B.M. Upscotty, as well as local policymakers who could help implement a strategy
of intelligent water management as a community initiative.

An interesting note is the evolution of the technology, as it shows rapid progress in the
area of irrigation.

The proposed layout of the document was changed in the final revision by changing the
Conclusions section to Analysis and the Reccomendation section to Conclusions. This is
because the evaluated criteria begged to be analyzed, since it strayed so far from the
authors expected results.

This study would not have been possible had it not been the support of Mr. Steven Ralph
and my Mum. A followup report should be undertaken within the next five years to asses
the changes in the irrigation market.

Thank you very much for the time invensted in this report. Please look kindly upon the
material. | can be reached by email at tyson@wsu.edu.

Sincerely,

Tyson A. Tucker
Researcher and Writer

Encl.



